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What have we been learning?  

23.11.18 

This week in English the children have been authors and have all worked incredibly 

hard to redraft and publish their letters to Tim Peake. 

In Maths we have been consolidating our measure and number facts to 10 and 

twenty with reasoning and problem solving. 

For homework this week please can you work with your child to add coins up and 

give their value. 

Here is a game we played in class and the children wanted the link. It’s a great way 

to build on their number faces to 20. For those more able, see if they can make the 

total by adding three numbers! 

http://www.ictgames.com/numberFactFighter/onlineVersion/index.html 

Also this week we have been painting our backgrounds and experimenting with oil 

pastels and coloured in our rockets for our Peter Thorpe space pictures. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 

 

We will be celebrating our hard work on Monday at 

our coffee morning. Please come and join us. 

 

In maths, we will be looking at addition and 

subtraction using tens and ones. 

Important information  

 

Our coffee morning will be on Monday 26th 

November at 10am. This will be an opportunity to 

see your child’s work and share their learning. 

 

We are also asking the children to bring a toy to 
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In English, we will be planning our own stories 

based on our class text, Toys in Space. 

 

In art, we will be continuing our space pictures 

based on Peter Thorpe. 

 

 

 

 

 

donate. We will collect these and give them to a 

local charity shop. This links with our story –Toys 

in Space. 

 

If you are able to help set up please let us know. 

 

Christmas fair: 7th December 

 

Christmas performance am: 12th December 

 

Christmas performance pm: 13th December 


